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PLEASE HAND TO ADDRESSEE IMMEDIATELY 
 
The following drawing(s) is/are provided from Verizon records (formerly known as 
Worldcom) in response to your request to show the approximate location of our 
infrastructure within the vicinity requested. 
 
Note: 
 
This reply relates only to the location requested and is valid for 30 days from the date 
of this reply. Where additional works are planned that have not been specified within 
this request, Verizon require that an additional location request be submitted. 
 
Please Contact a Verizon representative for confirmation and/or site visit prior to works 
commencing. 
  

ALL VERIZON / WORLDCOM PITS ARE LOCKED FOR SECURITY 
 

Only Verizon personnel have access to the security key. 
 
 
 
Contacts:    
 
Paul Spear  Direct: 02 8210 3243 Email: paul.spear@au.verizon.com 
 
Verizon Operational Resource Centre (ORC) Direct: 02 8210 3030 Option 1 
 
 
Warning: 
 
These drawings have been prepared for Verizon’s own use and indicate the position of 
underground optical fibre networks and installations relative to property lines, kerb lines 
etc. as at the time the infrastructure were installed. Verizon will accept no liability for 
inaccuracies in the information or lack of information on such drawings for any cause 
whatsoever arising. Persons excavating or carrying out other earthworks will be held 
responsible for any damage caused to Verizon’s Infrastructure. Verizon also reserves 
the right to recover compensation for any damages and loss of services. 


